
In-Person Community Days
Most of our Sisters were able to gather in-
person for our Community Days on August
26-29 at the Motherhouse. READ MORE.

Ursulines Serve at the Border
Casa del Refugiado in El Paso is a
temporary shelter (1-3 days) for immigrants
entering the country. Louisville Ursulines
and one Toledo Ursuline performed various
duties, including intake, serving meals,
laundry and cleaning. READ MORE.

In-Person Leadership Meetings,
Community Conversations and
Associates' Liturgies Resume
Leadership had their first in-person
meeting in June, and continued to
collaborate with LCWR, Region 6 and
Subregion 6 through ZOOM meetings.
READ MORE.

Angela Merici
Hall Named
On the Feast of Holy Cross, Ursuline Sisters
and Holy Cross staff and students gathered
to dedicate Angela Merici Hall at Holy Cross
High School in Louisville. READ MORE!

Tandem Project

Creating Conversations –
​Connecting Generations

Sister Rita Joseph Jarrell, Sister Paula Kleine-Kracht,
Sister Kathleen Neely and Sister Janet Marie
Peterworth volunteered in a pilot program for Tandem,
a mobile app connecting and facilitating interaction
between elderly and youth.
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